

COLEGIO DOMINGO EYZAGUIRRE El Bosque/ San Bernardo IDIOMA EXTRANJERO: INGLÉS PROFESOR: BORIS NOVOA NORAMBUENA

WORKSHEET 10 - READING COMPREHENSION

	Name:		Grade: PRIMERO MEDIO A-B		
	Date: 26TH AUGUST, 2020	Time: 4	5 minutes		
	Total Score: 26 PTS	·	Score:		
Descripción Curricular de la Evaluación					
	NIVEL	1			
	EJE		Comprensión lectora		
	Objetivos de Aprendizaje a Evaluar	OA 9			
	Habilidad	Demostrar comprensión de ideas generales			

OTIS

My name is Otis. I am an owl. Have you heard an owl hoot before? I have a big face and large eyes. I have strong legs and sharp claws called talons. I have big wings and soft feathers. I sleep during the day and hunt for food at night. I like to catch rats and mice. I can see and hear things that are very far away. I have special feathers that allow me to fly without making a sound. Did you know that a baby owl is called an owlet? My home is in a nest in a tree. Where do you live?

I. ANSWER THE QUESTIONS BELOW BY PUTTING A CIRCLE AROUND THE CORRECT LETTER. (10 PTS)

- 1. What is Otis?
- a an owl
- **b** an eagle
- **c** a sparrow
- **d** a robin
- 2. What are his claws called?
- a toes
- **b** nails
- c talons
- d fingers
- 3. What does Otis like to catch?
- a rats and mice
- **b** fish and chips
- c ham sandwiches
- d pizza
- 4. What is a baby owl called?
- a hen
- **b** an owlet
- c a calf
- **d** a piglet
- 5. What does Otis do during the day?
- a he sleeps
- **b** he cleans his feathers
- ${\boldsymbol{\mathsf{C}}}$ he hunts for food
- **d** he hoots loudly

Stuck in the desert



COLEGIO DOMINGO EYZAGUIRRE El Bosque/ San Bernardo IDIOMA EXTRANJERO: INGLÉS PROFESOR: BORIS NOVOA NORAMBUENA

Read the following story and then complete the tasks below:



Last year, I was on holiday with my daughter in Egypt and as both of us love the pyramids and the desert, I hired a car so we could enjoy them both around late afternoon. After driving for nearly an hour on a lonely road leading to the pyramids, the engine of the car started making a strange noise and then it broke down in the middle of nowhere. We could not believe it. I told myself perhaps I could fix the problem if it was simple, but I quickly realised

that the problem was more serious. I looked around hoping to find someone who could help us, but there was nobody to be seen. The heat was unbearable and we only had a bottle of water with us, which by now was hot. As we were waiting, I couldn't help feeling helpless, especially being in a foreign country and its language I could not speak. It wasn't until an hour later that a car appeared and the driver stopped to help us. Luckily, after a quick look, it seemed as if he knew what was wrong with the car. Fifteen minutes later, he was able to get it working. I could not find the words to thank him. All I could say was 'Shukran', which is thank you in Arabic. He was well impressed with my little Arabic and drove off.

Reading Comprehension:

II. ANSWER THE FOLLOWING IN FULL SENTENCES: (8 PTS)

1. Where were mother and daughter on holiday?
2. What did they want to enjoy?
3. What happened on the way?
4. Who helped them?
III. CIRCLE (TRUE) OR (FALSE). AND THEN CORRECT ALL MISTAKES: (8 PTS)

1. Mother and daughter went on holiday in the winter.	True	False
2. They went sightseeing on a bus.	True	False
3. The road to the pyramids was empty.	True	False
4. They walked all the way back to their hotel.	True	False